
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Hello Everyone, 
 
This year we celebrate 50 years of marriage, our 
Golden Wedding Anniversary. 
 
It is our plan to celebrate the occasion throughout 
2024 but focusing on two main events, one in the 
winter and the other in the spring. 
 
The winter party will be at our home on Saturday 
10th February, 2024 @ 16.00pm. 
The spring party will be held on Saturday 11th May, 
2024 @ 14.30pm.  This will take place both at our 
home and our adjacent farm. 
 
We would like to invite you to join us.  Let us know 
your preferences, so that we can plan the catering 
etc., this can be either dates or both. 
 

Thank you 
Adrian & Jill 

 
50 years of marriage 

http://www.tyndale.me.uk/gold.htm 
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ADRIAN & JILL TYNDALE 
 
 
 
 
 

adrian@tyndale.me.uk 
jilltyndale@gmail.com 
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